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COUNTY OF GRANT 

 
ADDENDUM NO. 2 

 

 

 

RFP No: 23-10 

RFP Title: External Auditor Services 

 

 
The following question was submitted regarding the above referenced RFP 

 

 

 

Question: Is the proposal for only the County audit only (excluding the Hospital which is typically 

done by other auditors)? 

 

Answer: The proposal is for only the County audit. However, because the Hospital is owned by 

the County, the Auditor will be required to obtain the financial statements from the Hospital’s 

individual audit.  

 

 

              

 

-End of Addendum- 

Notice: All other items of the RFP Packet remain the same. Acknowledgement of this addendum 

on Appendix B of the solicitation documents is required. 

         

           By: /s/ Veronica Rodriguez,  

           Chief Procurement Officer 

 

              Date: 05/05/2023 


